
Wardens’ Report 2024  for St Mary’s Church Saffron Walden 
 
Another busy year but made a lot easier by Simon joining Gill. We are ably 
supported by our 4 wonderful assistant Wardens. The role is very varied going 
between services are properly run to changing the toilet roll in the loo.And 
anything else ! We are responsible for the fabric of the building and the Terrier 
and inventory have been completed. This involves adding new items, checking 
all furniture is still in place, as well as no bells are missing! 
We meet regularly with the Rector to discus anything and everything to do 
with St Mary’s.  
We are available after most services for members of the congregation to speak 
to. 
We would like to thank our assistant Wardens , members of the congregation 
and the Rector here at St Mary’s for their tremendous support. Also the deputy 
Wardens at our daughter churches , St John’s and St James’s.  
 
Gill Caswell   Simon Potter 


